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My name is  and I live very close to the proposed Plasrefine site. 

As a young member of the community, I am concerned about the pollution and micro plastic pollution that will 
be released from this factory. There is NO way that Plasrefine and GHD can guarantee there will not be any 
pollution!!! This is especially concerning when we drink our tank water and eat our own meat. 

GHD and Plasrefine obviously do not care about our health or the health of our neighbors and community 
which is very disappointing 

I do not think it is fair that we have to stay inside if we don't want to breathe in the polluted air because I love 
being healthy, being able to go outside riding my bike and horses, playing soccer and running around. My 
friends and I also like to go fishing in the Wingecarribbee River, but this will change if plasrefine gets built 
because they will pollute our beautiful fresh air we breathe and the river so many of my friends fish in with 
microplastics and all the animals that live in it too. 

It is too close to our houses and should not be allowed to be built on the proposed site!!!!  

Why can't this polluting factory be built away from our town in a better location?? 

It is NOT the right site 
 

 




